M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
September 30, 2015
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for the New Maintenance Building  BG#15-219

The bid opening for the New Maintenance Building Project will be on October 8.  The recommended award and revised BG-1 will be forwarded to you before the board meeting.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
